
 

  

    

#  

 

 

 

Spanish this half term is learning how to talk 

about family members 

Miembros de la familia  
 
padre           father 
madre          mother 
hermano           brother 
hermana        sister  
bebe               baby 
abuela                grandmother  
abuelo           grandad 
tio      uncle 
tia       aunt 
prima    cousin female 
Primo    cousin male 
 
 

25th March 2022 

What beautiful weather we have had this week! Let’s hope it is fine for our family gardening 

event in the morning! Also for Mother’s Day on Sunday – I hope that you all have a special day.  

Trips and visitors have been in abundance at West Acton this week as well baby chicks and 

cooking! Please do ask your child about all of these experiences and take the time to talk about 

what they have learnt and remember. I have shared some photos down below.  

We are doing very well in the Walk and Wheels fortnight with the percentage of pupils walking 

increasing daily. Please keep going – especially in the lovely weather.   

A busy week ahead with our short and sweet singing events coming up to end the Spring term. 

However, don’t forget Earth Hour and to move your clock forward on Saturday night – this means 

we will lose one hour.                                                             Have a nice weekend, Miss Kondo. 

 



 

Our School Council have decided that we will have a non uniform day 

next Friday on the last day of term in aid of UNICEF who support 

children all over the world. 

 

Easter Bonnet 

Reception – Thursday 31st March at 

2.30pm 

Year 1 – Friday 1st April at 9.00am 

Year 2 - Thursday 31st March at 9.00am 

Spring Sing 

Year 3 and 4 - Tuesday 29th March 9.00am 

Year 5 and 6 - Wednesday 30th March 

9.00am 

Letter previously sent with full details 

Each week Mrs Livingstone will be checking out 
our best Bug Club Readers 

 
Top 5 Bug Club reading classes for this week 
1st  100% -  Zaytouna Class 
2nd  97%  - Lime Class 
3rd  87%  - Tamarind Class 
4th  48% - Guava Class 
5th  47% - Olive Class 
Top 8 Bug Club readers across the school for this 
week 
1st  Yuno (Pine Class ) 19 books and quizzes completed 
2nd  Mayu (Banyan Class ) 16 books and quizzes 
completed 
Joint 3rd   Roaa (Fir Class) and Gili (Olive Class) – both 
completed 14 books and quizzes 
Joint 5th  Afonso (Banyan Class), Nami (Ivy 
Class), Miiro (Juniper Class) and Ruqaya (Olive Class) – 
all completed 12 books and quizzes 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SINGING EVENTS 

Please see the letter sent this week for full details of our Easter 

Bonnet and Spring Sings! 

 

 

FAMILY GARDENING 

Join us with Miss Woods, our forest school teacher, on  

Saturday 26th March 10.00am to 11.30am. 

 

 

Please bring any tools that you have to share. 

All children must be accompanied by adult. 

Let’s hope that the sun keeps shining! 

Please see the letter sent on Wednesday for full details. 



 

Year 2 Trip went on a trip to Gunnersbury 

Triangle Nature Reserve. They enjoyed pond 

dipping and minibeast hunting. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring term ends 

on  

Friday 1st April at 

1.30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do not send your child to school with 

COVID-19 symptoms – please test 

them first. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 1st April, Aktiva will run 

after school care 1.30pm to 4.30pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 



 

This week’s top tip from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton School Therapist 

I am here at West Acton on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays this year. 

 

Connection before direction 

We all wish our children would just comply when we ask them to do 

something. However we all know that really isn’t always the case! 

Thankfully, it is possible to help children want to cooperate without 

resorting to yelling, threats or harshness.  

How can parents help? 

The most important thing to remember is that children only listen to us 

because of who we are to them. So be sure to keep strengthening your 

relationship: consciously connect with them before giving them a 

direction. You can also try to transform it into something fun and inviting! 

Kids will accept your limit when you first accept their feelings about your 

limits (sadness, anger, disappointment). Finally, children follow our 

requests when they feel they have some control in the situation: Be 

mindful that they may be resistant, avoid getting into power struggles, 

by giving them a choice. 

Hold in mind that they may need us to be a little more patient with them 

as they come towards the holidays.   

House points for this week 

 



See the letter about our Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebration 

West Acton Primary School Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Art Project 2022 

 

Year 6    Maths Number Day   by Ahmed 

On Number Day, Year 6 got a surprise – QPR, the football club, came. They taught us lots of stuff about Maths and showed us 

two amazing videos. One was at Wembley showing a promotion to the Premier League and the other was when they lost 3-2 

against Manchester City.We learned that the most expensive player in football is Neymar - £200 million! 

 

 

 

 



 
Young Poets Project visit to Museum of London – Tamarind & Zaytouna 

Year 6 are taking part in the Young Poets project run by the National Literacy Trust. The project aims to 
improve pupils’ enjoyment of writing, their motivation to write and their attitudes to poetry. In addition, 
they will have greater knowledge and understanding of the city we live in and they will have the opportunity 
to work with a professional poet. 
We visited the Museum of London for inspiration to write an epic poem about a sporting achievement. Lime 
Class visited Tower Bridge. 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

PSHE Readathon Fundraiser  by Olamide 

In Year 6 we have done a fundraising event that involves reading books in order to donate as many books 

as possible for sick children in hospitals. 

We did this fundraiser over two weeks and completed a sponsorship form. Altogether, we raised well over 

£200 so children in hospitals can enjoy reading and storytelling. We also get free books for our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

West Acton Primary School Weekly Values Rewards 

W/c 14th March      

Nursery Acorn Lina Isabelle Leo 

Rec Banyan Adam Mayu Amin 

Rec Fir Anu Tommy Misaki 

Rec Olive Qais Khayria Inori 

Y1 Ash Saeed Mehreen Ilyas 

Y1 Guava Danny Jahnaye Mariam 

Y1 Katsura Aoba Kobi Lana 

Y2 Chestnut Soma Elena Hamza 

Y2 Damson Alexander Ayoub Younes 

Y2 Juniper Yo Mei Abdallah 

Y3 Holly Chihaya Maria Aroush 

Y3 Ivy Elza Aya Lucca 

Y3 Rowan Eden Meshal Maya 

Y4 Mulberry Callie Iris Yujiro 

Y4 Pine Zainab Arwas Akari 

Y4 Sycamore Danar Asiya Maha 

Y5 Elder Vidoun Mustafa Hussein 

Y5 Quince Parsa Dina Rimas 

Y5 Willow Rimas Sarah Izabella 

Y6 Lime Tbc Tbc Tbc 

Y6 Tamarind Valentina Lamis Benedict 

Y6 Zaytouna Elliot  Malak Abdalrahman 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 


